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gets government shutdown A 90-year-old abandoned pier on the Delaware’s Rehoboth Beach Marina
is the setting for a government shutdown starting today. The Delaware Department of Natural
Resources and Environmental Control says the Department of Defense must let the public
boardwalk, pier, and monument off the hook by 5 p.m. today after almost two years of
environmental restoration work. The shutdown is the result of the government shutdown enacted
yesterday. The Department of Transportation says the southern part of the Rehoboth shoreline will
remain closed all day today. The shutdown is the result of the Department of Defense not agreeing
to extend the two-year permit issued by the Department of Transportation to DEI for repairs of the
southern half of Rehoboth Beach pier and beach boardwalk.The present invention pertains generally
to the field of water treatment and more particularly to a method for producing treated water of
greater purity than is possible to produce with the known current means. One of the basic problems
with water treatment is that the ordinary treatment of water to purify it results in production of water
which is less pure than the water which enters the treatment apparatus. This is due to the fact that
oxygen is often added to the water or electrolytic action is utilized to produce water which is treated
to remove oxygen. In these and similar cases, a portion of the water that is treated is not treated
and is permitted to evaporate or otherwise escape into the atmosphere. As a result, the water that
actually leaves the treatment apparatus is purer than the water entering the treatment apparatus. It
is desirable, however, to have as pure a water as possible to enable further use of the water in
various applications. Many people believe that adding certain types of chemicals to water which
makes it less pure than the water going into the water treatment apparatus. For example, some
water is treated with various sanitizing chemicals to make it germ free. This type of treatment leaves
no water in the treated water and the chemical eventually decays and evaporates into the
atmosphere. It is desirable, however, to remove the chemicals from the water so that they are not
evaporated into the atmosphere and do not enter the water supply. It is also known to pass water to
a carbon tank which has a bed of carbon. The water impurities, e.g. oils and the like, 6d1f23a050
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